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9th July 2025 
 

Dear Parents 
 
We are delighted to say that we have organised a one night residential for when current Year 3 children 
will be in Year 4 to go to Cliffe House in Shepley.  Cliffe House is set within eleven acres of woodland and 
the children will take part in a wide range of exciting outdoor adventurous activities on site.  
 
We will be travelling by coach this year and the year group will be split into two groups.  Your child will 
be in Group 1 or 2 (you will be assigned to correct group on Schoolcomms) and will be going to Cliffe 
House on: 
 

• Monday 29th September and return to school in the afternoon on Tuesday 30th September (Group 1). 

• Tuesday 30th September and return to school in the afternoon on Wednesday 1st October (Group 2). 

Children should come dressed in warm outdoor clothing with sturdy trainers/outdoor shoes.  Children 
will need an overnight bag with a packed lunch for day 1 together with a change of clothes for day 2, 
pyjamas, toiletries, a towel and waterproofs (depending on the weather forecast). All bedlinen is 
provided by Cliffe House.  We will hold a parent meeting with more detailed information in September 
before we go. 
 
The cost for the trip will be £125 (Pupil Premium will receive a reduction) and this includes all the 
activities, travel, evening meal on day 1 and breakfast and lunch on day 2. Please be aware that the trip 
can only go ahead if we receive enough voluntary contributions from parents. 
 
Please confirm your consent to the trip and pay a £40 deposit on Schoolcomms before the 18th July 
2025.   
 
We are really looking forward to making some fantastic memories together! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Y4 Teachers 
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